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The Piazza Herman Melville In "The Piazza", especially written as an introductory story to the volume, the
protagonist idealizes a radiant spot on the mountain he looks upon from his piazza. This spot is a house and
one day he goes to the cottage, only to find the unhappy girl Marianna, who longs to see the lucky individual
who lives in the white house she looks upon from her window. The narrator understands that he himself has
been the object of a fantasy not unlike his own, and leaves thinking how all idealism is an illusion. In
addition to numerous biblical and mythological references, which Sealts calls "a familiar Melvillean pattern,"
the story alludes to Emerson's essay "The Problem", Don Quixote and Paradise Lost, and explicitly
namechecks Edmund Spenser. The narrator points to some plays by Shakespeare, and according to Sealts,
the girl Marianna should remind the reader of both the Marianna in Shakespeare's Measure for Measure and
Alfred, Lord Tennyson's Marianna.
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From reader reviews:

Donna Gray:

What do you about book? It is not important together with you? Or just adding material when you really
need something to explain what yours problem? How about your extra time? Or are you busy person? If you
don't have spare time to complete others business, it is make one feel bored faster. And you have spare time?
What did you do? Everyone has many questions above. They need to answer that question since just their
can do which. It said that about reserve. Book is familiar on every person. Yes, it is right. Because start from
on pre-school until university need this specific The Piazza to read.

Daniel Guy:

Reading a reserve can be one of a lot of pastime that everyone in the world likes. Do you like reading book
thus. There are a lot of reasons why people love it. First reading a book will give you a lot of new data.
When you read a e-book you will get new information because book is one of many ways to share the
information or maybe their idea. Second, looking at a book will make you more imaginative. When you
reading through a book especially tale fantasy book the author will bring someone to imagine the story how
the people do it anything. Third, you could share your knowledge to other people. When you read this The
Piazza, you may tells your family, friends and soon about yours e-book. Your knowledge can inspire the
others, make them reading a book.

Susan Albro:

Are you kind of stressful person, only have 10 or perhaps 15 minute in your time to upgrading your mind
talent or thinking skill even analytical thinking? Then you are having problem with the book as compared to
can satisfy your short space of time to read it because this all time you only find book that need more time to
be learn. The Piazza can be your answer given it can be read by you who have those short extra time
problems.

Alita Schmidt:

Many people spending their time by playing outside together with friends, fun activity using family or just
watching TV all day long. You can have new activity to shell out your whole day by reading a book. Ugh, do
you consider reading a book can actually hard because you have to use the book everywhere? It okay you
can have the e-book, getting everywhere you want in your Smartphone. Like The Piazza which is obtaining
the e-book version. So , try out this book? Let's find.
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